
Hazel’s Newsletter

H o m e  R e a d i n g  F o l d e r s

O u r  t e a m :
Miss Hunter, Mrs Graham, Mrs Turner 

and Miss West will be working together 
to support Hazel this term.

What  we  a re  l ea rn ing :
Maths – We are going to be learning about lots 
of important topics, including Addition and 
subtraction, Multiplication and division, 
Fractions, Shapes, and Measures - length. 

English – We will be exploring different genres, 
the first unit will be traditional tales with a 
twist. After we will be developing our skills to 
write instructions.  

Science – We will be learning all about animals 
including humans. We will find out about the 
digestive system, teeth and food chains. 

Geography – This half term we will be learning 
all about the UK and identifying key facts 
about this country. 

Social skills – We will be looking at lots of key 
social skills through daily activities that 
promote turn taking, sharing, collaboration and 
communication.
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Impor tan t  Reminde r s
PE will be on a Thursday, please can 
children come dressed in their PE kits 
(plain t-shirt, joggers, and trainers).
Children should bring a refillable 
water bottle. 
Please check Dojo regularly as 
important updates will be posted on 
there, and you will receive updates on 
your child’s day. 

Welcome back everyone! 

Va l u e s :
Week 1 – Trust and Respect
Week 2 – Happiness
Week 3 – Caring –Anti Bullying Week
Week 4 – Responsibility
Week 5 – Freedom
Week 6 – Thoughtfulness
Week 7 – Unity
Week 8 – Tolerance and Kindness

Home reading folders will be sent home and should be sent in daily; they will contain a 
reading book and a reading record. Please listen to your child read as much as possible. 

Thank you, from the Hazel Team.
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